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Galloway Township, NJ- The Richard Stockton College of New Jersey will host the 35th Annual 
Jersey Shore Science Fair on Saturday, March 20, 2010 in the Sports Center on the College’s 
main Galloway Township campus.  The Sports Center will be open to the public from 12:00 
p.m. to 1:00 p.m. for guests to view the student projects.      
 
Currently, there are more than 500 sixth through twelfth graders from 29 different schools 
registered in the competition.  Over 600 students are expected.  Dr. Dennis Weiss, Dean of the 
School of Natural Sciences and Mathematics said, “The Jersey Shore Science Fair has become 
a Stockton tradition.  Each year the level of competition rises and the science projects become 
more complex and creative.”  

The judges, who are experts in their fields, come from the FAA Technical Center, local medical 
centers, and area colleges.  Also, the International Test Evaluation Association (ITEA) is 
donating a $250.00 scholarship to a high school junior or senior. 

The 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners of the Jersey Shore Science Fair will go on to the Delaware 
Valley Fair where they will have the opportunity to win multiple prizes.  Selected high school 
juniors and seniors will be awarded scholarships, including one from Drexel University.   

For updates on the Jersey Shore Science Fair, please visit www.jssf.us/index.htm.   
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